
Eatonia Oasis Living 
Newsletter May 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

A C T I V I T I E S / E V E N T S  T H I S  M O N T H :  

- M O R N I N G  E X E R C I S E S ,  B A K I N G ,  M A N I C U R E S ,  C R A F T S  W I T H  M A R I E ,  B I N G O ,  

C A R D S / G A M E S  

- B U S  T R I P  T O  L E A D E R — W E  T O U R E D  T H E  C O U N T R Y S I D E  A N D  S T O P P E D  A T  

T H E  B I G  1 0 - 4  F O R  I C E  C R E A M .   M A N Y  S T O R I E S  R E M I N I S C I N G  O F  W H O  

L I V E D  W H E R E  B A C K  I N  T H E  D A Y !  

- T H A N K  Y O U  T O  T H E  E A T O N I A  H E A L T H  C A R E  A U X I L I A R Y  F O R  H O S T I N G  T H E  

M O T H E R ’ S  D A Y  T E A  A N D  B A K E  S A L E .   I T  W A S  A  L O V E L Y  A F T E R N O O N !   

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  E V E R Y O N E  W H O  D O N A T E D  B A K I N G !   Y O U R  S U P P O R T  W A S  

O V E R W H E L M I N G !   A L L  M O N E Y  R A I S E D  B Y  T H E  A U X I L I A R Y  G O E S  T O  B U Y  

I T E M S  F O R  T H E  R E S I D E N T S  O F  E O L .   W E  A P P R E C I A T E  A L L  Y O U  D O  F O R  

U S !  

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  D E L I A  M A S S E Y  F O R  O R G A N I Z I N G  T H E  M O M ’ S  P A N T R Y  

F U N D R A I S E R !  T H E  M O N E Y  R A I S E D  F R O M  T H I S  W I L L  G O  T O W A R D S  R E S I D E N T  

A C T I V I T I E S !  

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  A L L  W H O  D O N A T E D  P I E S  F O R  O U R  B E E F  O N  A  B U N  &  P I E  

S A L E  A N D  T O  A L L  T H O S E  W H O  H E L P E D  O U T  I N  T H E  K I T C H E N !   T H E  M O N E Y  

R A I S E D  F R O M  T H I S  G O E S  T O  O U R  S T A F F  E D U C A T I O N  F U N D .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday wishes go out 

to Bernice Wiste! 

 

 Thank you to the Catholic 

Church Ladies for hosting the 

Monthly Birthday! 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church 

services at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the residents’ 

spiritual needs is an important part of their care, and 

everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much.  Our services 

are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to join 

us. 

 

 

         

Resident Update:  We currently have 17 residents living at E.O.L.   

Welcome to Bill Wardill who has returned to Eatonia! 
 

Our condolences go out to the family of Delois Olson, who passed away at the 

age of 102.  She was a remarkable lady…We will miss her! 
 

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, now or in the future, talk to 

Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information. 

Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home Benefit! 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
 

June 7, 2019 
Bus Trip to Sceptre Museum 

 
Contact Vicki if you are 

interested in coming along! 
 
 
 

 

 

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the 
residents of E.O.L.  whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or 

shopping…Thank you for this!   
 
If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact 

Vicki at 967-2447.  You are more than welcome to join us! 

Thank you to Amanda 

Longmuir for leading 

exercises once a week!  

Members from the 

community are more than 
welcome to attend!  Monday 

and Wednesday at 10:00!! 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

Everyone 

Welcome!! 

Thank you to our Volunteers: 

-Bacon and Egg Brunch Volunteers was Gail and Graham 

Morgan!  

-Donna Lothammer and Linda Radies for going along on the Bus 

Trip—we couldn’t do this without our volunteers! 

 (If here is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with 

an activity, serve afternoon or evening snack, drive residents to 

appointments or just come to visit, please call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-

2447) 

 

 

 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

2:30 to 3:30 
 

Bring your quarters!! 

Thank you to everyone who has 
made a contribution of any kind 
to our facility.  We appreciate it 
from the bottom of our hearts!! 
 
 
 


